
June 2020


Dear Parents,

I will be your child’s teacher in the fall of 2020. I hope you have a great summer and the students get plenty of rest and come back ready to learn. We continue to have a full academic program that includes reading, math, social studies, science, art, gym, technology, music and community training. I will contact you later in the fall regarding when community training will begin.

Please feel free to contact me via communication book, email at tdpayton@philasd.org or by calling the school at 215-400-3670 if you have any questions or concerns.

I look forward to an exciting school year and welcoming the students back.


                                                                                             
Sincerely,


                                
Talena Payton-Walker





P.S. Please see attached supply list






Supply list for 104

2 composition books – (1 for communication with parents/ 1 for handwriting)

Pencils

Pencil case

Pencil sharpener

Sturdy folder for homework

Crayons or colored pencils

Headphones



Additional classroom donations are always appreciated throughout the school year. We always need:

Clorox wipes

Paper towels

Tissues

Hand sanitizer
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